

Story 2 : Adam and Eve

Main Bible verse
[Genesis 1:27]

So God created human beings in his own likeness. He created them to be like himself. He created them as male and female.



In the middle of the Garden of Eden that God made was the tree of the knowledge of good and evil. Adam lived happily in the garden. God told Adam, "You must not eat from the tree of the knowledge of good and evil, for when you eat of it, you will surely die."

Adam obeyed God's word. While Adam was sleeping, God took one of his ribs and created woman. The woman was named "Eve" Then one day, the serpent appeared before Eve.

The serpent was scheming to make Adam and Eve sin by breaking their promise to God by eating from the fruit of the tree of the knowledge of good and evil.

After meeting the serpent, Eve saw that the fruit of the tree was good for food and pleasing to the eye. Eve reached out, took some fruit, and ate it. She also gave some to her husband, and he ate it.

Then something strange happened. Adam and Eve suddenly realized they were naked. They were ashamed; so they sewed fig leaves together and made coverings for themselves and then hid in the garden.

God, who is all-knowing, was very sad. God came to Adam and Eve.

God punished Adam and Eve failed to keep their promise to Him. He also punished the serpent.

Even though Adam and Eve broke their promise and sinned, God still loved them and looked after them until the end.



Activity 1.

Answer the following questions.

a. What was in the middle of the Garden of Eden?

b. What did God command Adam?

c. How was the woman created?

d. Read *Genesis* 3:14–19 and answer: What punishment did God give Adam, Eve, and the serpent?

• Read and memorize the Bible verse. (*Genesis* 1:27)

**So God created human beings in his own likeness. He created them to be like himself.
He created them as male and female.**

Activity 2.

Decorate Adam and Eve's clothes with yarn then dress them.



